
Good morning, TK8 families, 

 

Join me at 5 pm on Thursday, September 3, at 5 pm for theThompson K8 International Academy 

Orientation (Virtual). Please click on this link to 

join: https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/de0c928e-649c-45ec-b2a6-5fcb2e2307cf 

 

I look forward to seeing all new and returning students and their families to the TK8 community! 

 

Take care and be well! 
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